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March 21, 1955

Mr. EdttarA Buttenheim
American City Magazine
470 Fourth Avenue
New York, New York

Dear Mr. Buttenheim:

I am mailing you under separate cover a copy of "Mother 
and Child" which my wife has been most happy to autograph for you. 
With your family, I am sure that you will want more than one copy, 
but believe all we can do is to let nature take its course.

I am enclosing the latest notes in regard to the White Dine.

Looking forward to seeing you before long and accepting your 
nice invitation to lunch,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosure: reprint of article in ENGINEERING NEWS RECORD
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